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The construction of the CRC project is not intended to be a substitute for

creating jobs in Clark County. The project’s improvements for freight,

reliability and transit access are expected to stimulate economic activity

and job growth. The economic analysis indicates that job growth in

Vancouver and at the Port of Vancouver will benefit from the project. The

construction of the project itself will also provide jobs to workers in Clark

County.  Vancouver, Clark County, the Columbia River Economic

Development Council, and other organizations work together to increase

the jobs to population ratio in Clark County.
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